
Chair's thanks and appreciation to all facilitators, 
 
May I write as the 'chair' of our Wigtownshire u3a to commend ALL the 
facilitators for their continuing hard work managing their interest groups 
and providing written in-put to Fred Kluit for his publications regarding 
their latest information. The contributions that facilitators make are 
essential to the successful running of our Wigtownshire u3a and the 
committee wishes to convey the appreciation that is recognised. 
 
Many thanks to all of you! 
 

Celia Heller, Wigtownshire u3a chair and speaker organiser for 2024 
 


